
From: Catherine SOUTHERN

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:
Subject: Feedback on Proposed Toll
Date: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 7:45:06 AM
Attachments:

Dear Reader,
 
I would like to express my opposition to the recent proposal to place 
a toll on the Interstate Bridge.  With increasing gas prices, commuter 
rush hour traffic has already decreased.  Such a toll would place an 
additional burden on the working class - one that is not needed in the 
current economic climate.
 
Sincerely,
 
Catherine Southern
910 NW 50th Street
Vancouver, WA 98663
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